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        June 16, 2025 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
Shona D. Green, Secretary 
Department of Telecommunications and Cable 
1000 Washington Street, Suite 820 
Boston, MA 02118 
 
Re: D.P.U. 25-10/D.T.C. 25-1  
  
Dear Mr. Marini and Ms. Green, 
 

On behalf of Massachusetts Electric Company and Nantucket Electric Company d/b/a 
National Grid NSTAR Electric Company d/b/a Eversource Energy, Massachusetts Electric Company 
and Nantucket Electric Company d/b/a National Grid, and Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company 
d/b/a Uniti (together the “EDCs”), please find the EDCs’ presentations for the upcoming technical 
sessions in this proceeding.  

Please contact me with any questions.  
 

     Very truly yours, 
 

      
Steven Frias 
 

cc:  Kerri DeYoung Phillips, Esq., Hearing Officer, Department of Public Utilities 
William Bendetson, Esq., Hearing Officer, Department of Telecommunications and Cable 
Kevin Roberts, Esq. Hearing Officer, Department of Telecommunications and Cable 

 Scott Seigal, Esq., Hearing Officer, Department of Public Utilities 
 Julian Aris, Esq., Assistant Attorney General  
 Michael B. Hershberg, Esq 
 Kevin Penders, Esq. 
 Alice Davey, Esq.  
 Dulaney O’Roark, Esq.  
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